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Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
 
 
RE:  UT-030964 – Rulemaking to Amend WAC 480-120-146, Changing Service Providers From    

One Local Exchange Company to Another 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
AT&T, on behalf of AT&T Communications of the Pacific Northwest, Inc., TCG Seattle 
and TCG Oregon, supports the proposed rule language.  AT&T would especially like to 
commend Commission Staff for taking time and having patience to understand and 
adequately address AT&T’s concerns.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mary M. Taylor 
Assistant State Manager 
 
 


